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Oregon must revert back to in person voting. Our system of mail-in, with no identity is 

a proven failure, fraught with fraud and manipulation. It goes against everything that 

is the sacred privilege of voting. Thr last 4 year more than ever demonstrate how 

important this. Lets make voting day a 24hour in person opportunity, with strict rules 

for identification, and treat it like an civic duty and responsibility! 


